
Hi folks.  
 
I am really looking forward to Districts and am working hard to put the tournament together for 
you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. We can always use extra 
judges, so go ahead and bring them!   And please be sure to register early as there are MANY 
hoops to jump through on the website. 
 
Just a quick reminder that Wednesday is the deadline for  
 
*Congress legislation (thus far I have only the Gatton Academy) 
*Student of the Year nominations  
*Coach of the Year nominations 
  
Friday is the deadline to register online (all parts) AND to get me the paper registration 
forms.   I will be at KHSSL State Thursday-Saturday if you want to hand them to me in 
person.  You have a lot to put in for Interps for ISBN numbers and such.  Also, don't forget to 
put in speech titles. 
 
Everything else is due at registration, though you can turn it in earlier too.   I will send out 
reminder emails to everyone early the week of the tournament of what you have left to turn 
in.  I know it's a lot.  I feel ya. 
 
Look forward to seeing everyone!  
 
Steve Meadows, Danville High School, Kentucky District Chair  
steve.meadows@danville.kyschools.us        859-396-0646 cell  
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